
APPENDIX 5 

 
Re: Planning application ref No; S/2009/0794 
 
I confirm that the objection form Salisbury Campaign for Better Transport, to this proposal, 
has been carefully examined by officers of this Authority on its transport and highway 
implications.  I have also reviewed the response provided by Graham Eves of PFA dated 
18th August. 
  

I can confirm that the position of this Authority as Highway Authority remains unchanged and 
no highway objection is raised subject to the developer entering into a Section 106 
Agreement for lorry routing and the various recommended conditions contained in the 
response dated 13th July 2009.  The response by PFA deals with the highway and transport 
implications of the objection letter in a reasonable and adequate manner, which I concur, and 
I feel that I have no further comments to make. 
  

Rob Hannis 
Area Development Control Engineer 
Transport and Development 
Wiltshire Council 

 


